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 Ethan Sassower OBJ2015/4094/P 07/08/2015  15:14:11 Dear Sirs

I am the owner of 32 and 32A Grove Terrace, which together form the building directly across the road 

(i.e. corner of Woodsome and Highgate Roads) from the Bull and Last pub.

Mine is a tall, top-heavy corner period property and the standards of construction are unlikely to match 

those of today. I am concerned that the effects of excavating (and possible underpinning) the  pub's 

basement and new foundations for the proposed side extension would cause damage to my building as a 

result of the vibrations, changes to the surrounding soil and underground water, etc.

Also it is of course a residential area and I am concerned about the levels of noise and disturbance that 

such a project would entail.

Yours faithfully

Ethan Sassower

32 & 32A Grove 

Terrace

London NW5 1PL

but live at:

5 Mount Vernon

London NW3 6QS

 Declan O'Brien OBJ2015/4094/P 03/08/2015  12:23:51 The design of the extension is not in keeping with the character of the area and needs to be made more 

sympathetic, with a properly pitched, slated and fully pitched roof.

11 Croftdown 

Road

London

NW5 1EL
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